Sonja Smith

From: Licensing Staff

Sent: 04 March 2010 16:11

To: Sonja Smith; Maire Buckley

Subject: FW: New submission entered for Reg no: W0274-01. (Reference Number:
WD0274-01-100303024555)

Attachments: Enviromental Protection Agency submission.doc

importance: High

From: Noel Cunningham [mailto:sancunningham2@yahcoo.co.uk]

Sent: 03 March 2010 14:46

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: New submission entered for Reg no: W0274-01. (Reference Number: W0274-01-100303024555)
Importance: High
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mailto:sancunningham2@yahoo.co.uk

To The Environment Protection Agency,

Reference: Waste Licence no. W0274-01 by AD Power
Roscommon Ltd.

[ wish to make the following submission rega&lmg the above waste
application. &0
0& @

The waste plant in question is onl é@?lort distance behind our
property. 1 have two small chﬂ@&%@nd therefore | am worried is
this gomg to affect them in apy @?ay i.e. will there be a smell
coming from there and whﬁ’gqﬁ]mse pollution is there going to be |
am genuinely concemed@g@out this.

<
As this originally was supposed to be a small scale operation and
only requiring a waste permit from the local authority it now seems
that it will be a big operation with 24,995 tonne of waste being
brought to this plant annually.

We would therefore ask that the EPA take our concerns into
consideration when thcy come to make their decision.

Yours Sincerely,

Noel & Sandra Cunningham

EPA Export 26-07-2013:18:26:20



